
We’ve	made	it	to	spring	break!	Relax,	stay	safe	and	we	will	see	you	back	online	April	20!	

How	is	remote	learning	at	your	house?	
Little	Miami	would	like	to	know	how	this	new	phase	of	remote	learning	has	been	going	for	
our	families.	Please	take	this	short	survey	and	give	us	your	feedback!	

Remember:	

• Student	log-in	and	parent	log-ins	to	Schoology	are	different.	Make	sure	you	are	
logging	in	the	correct	area!	Check	our	Resources	page	for	the	correct	links	for	each.	

Little	Miami	Curbside	Cuisine	continues	through	spring	break!	
The	Little	Miami	Food	Services	Dept.	will	continue	to	provide	hot	meals	throughout	next	
week’s	spring	break.	Hours	of	meal	pick	up	are	11	a.m.	to	1	p.m.	daily	at	Salem	Twp.	
Elementary,	and	meals	are	available	for	any	child	age	0	to	18.	

Students	need	not	be	present	to	pick	up	meals,	and	anyone	can	pick	up	food	for	another	
family.	

Families	should	also	know	that	the	Panther	Backpack	program	offers	a	meal	pack	pick-up	
on	Tuesdays	from	4	to	7	p.m.	at	Fellowship	Baptist	Church	in	Maineville.	Families	can	pick	
up	5	days	of	food	for	students	at	this	pick-up.		

No	school	work	during	spring	break	
There	will	be	no	remote	learning	school	work	during	Little	Miami's	regularly	scheduled	
spring	break.	The	days	off	are	Friday,	April	10,	and	April	13-17.	

Important	dates:	

• April	10:	No	School,	Spring	Break	
• April	13-17:	No	School,	Spring	Break	
• April	20:	Remote	learning	resumes 


